Telephone: 01409 282856

Email: <u>littlebearspreschool@btconnect.com</u>

October 2017

Dear parent/carers,

We would like to welcome Hannah to little Bears pre-school and wish Hannah lots of fun and happiness.

Harvest service

It was really lovely to see the parents join in and celebrate Harvest and children taking items of food to the harvest table.

Diwali (festival of 2017

Alongside our autumn find out about the how it is celebrated.



lights) 18th &19th October

activities children are able to Diwali festival of lights and

Book bags and children's learning journals

We are collecting these in this week as would like to update the journals during the holidays with next steps.

I hope you are all enjoying seeing this side of your child's learning on a daily basis and how your child moves forward and their next steps.

Thank you so much for sending back in your child's journals and book bags in every time your child attends Little Bears. It helps us as to keep up with your child's next steps, photos, observations and also your child has an opportunity to pick a different book to take home.

Half Term next week Monday 23rd –Friday 27th October

Non pupil day Monday 30th October We return on Tuesday 31st

After half term break we will making more links between home and pre-school once again, sending home small bags of activities or a small challenge on a card.

If possible would parent/carers be able to record anything (only a small bit) in their Childs journals or maybe your child could record on a piece of paper by mark making numbers, letters or pictures for example and stick it into your child's journal. This would lovely to share with your child in preschool. Thank you very much.

Wishing you all a wonderful half Term